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Seamark Ranch is a Christ-centered home for Northeast Florida’s children from families in crisis. 

More than a Home, A Family

The recent passing of my previous employer, mentor and wonderful friend, Patrick 
Kelly, has me thinking about the legacy we can leave on our world.  Pat built a 
thriving national company that provided legendary service to our customers and 
also offered thousands of employees an opportunity to succeed in ways we never 
imagined.  We were more than just employees, we became a family.  Family was 
important to Pat because he grew up at the Virginia Home for Boys.  Overcoming a 
tragic early childhood, Pat became a man whose life had a tremendous impact on all 
who knew him!

Yet Pat’s legacy is more than just a successful businessman, father and friend.  Pat 
knew first-hand what hope and opportunity can do to change the life of a child.  
He wanted children everywhere to have that same hope and opportunity, and he 
worked hard to make that happen.  Through The Boys Home Foundation and his 
generous gifts to Seamark Ranch, Pat left a legacy of love, safety, hope, education and 
empowerment for our children.  

Maybe the greatest legacy we can leave on our world is to positively impact the 
lives of children.  I am privileged to be part of the ministry of Seamark Ranch and its 
mission to transform the lives of children coming to us from desperate situations.  
Individuals, businesses, civic organizations and churches join with us daily in this 
ministry.  Some provide faithful financial support, some give in honor or in memory 
of loved ones, others pray daily for Seamark Ranch, others volunteer regularly and 
still others donate their time, talents and 
treasures in creative and selfless ways.  
Each in their own way and according 
to their own abilities is giving a gift to 
our children that will live in their hearts 
forever.  

We need your help.  As Seamark seeks to 
provide hope and opportunity for even 
more children, won’t you join us?  What 
better legacy can we leave on our world!

Fred Meiners
Executive Director
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WELCOME INSIDE THE BOYS’ HOME...
Molly awoke this morning way too early after working until 12:30am 
last night.  Why?  Because our Seamark Boys’ Home decided to play 
tag and tackle upstairs right over her bedroom!

Molly heard her Dad upstairs, frustrated, reprimanding the boys for 
being selfish.  Although tired and frustrated herself, Molly went to 
her Dad and gave him an amazing note.  It said how much she loved 
and appreciated him.  She reminded him that he is not only a father 
to her and her brother, Riley;  he also  “fathers” many boys who are 
ALL fatherless.  What a special Father’s Day!
				    -  Tracy Dawson - Boys’ Home Mom
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Seamark Happenings

								                              SUMMER TIME HAPPENINGS
As the sun was setting Friday evening, Debbie and I were in the garden area 
when some of our boys came up.  They had come up to check on a newborn 
baby goat.  We were talking with Trey when Stormy joined us.  On the other 
side of the barn we could see Noah in the pen with Jose the donkey.  We 
struck up a conversation about the experiences of the week and Summer 
Fun on the Farm, our field trip program for children from urban Jacksonville. 
Trey had been working the hayride and he shared about how, to his own 
surprise, the visiting children had enjoyed singing Old MacDonald Had a 
Farm. Hesitantly, Trey led us in a verse, “…and on that farm he had a donkey, 
E.. I.. E.. I.. O!”  Noah confidently told of his experience as Team Leader as we 
chanted, “Red Team .. Red Team .. Red Team.”  Next, Noah hopes to have a 
chance to be Blue Team Leader. Stormy spoke up and informed us that when 
he grows up he wants to help homeless boys!  Not sure of his inspiration for 
that statement, but we were certainly blessed to hear it.  How many young 
children ever consider such an idea? 
 

Next, the conversation moved to summer reading.  Noah is looking for a book on the British Empire.  We talked about 
the famous quote, “The sun never sets on the British Empire.” We talked about British colonies and India came up. I 
suggested a biography about Gandhi.  Trey jumped in with information about Gandhi that he had learned in school while 
studying about Martin Luther King.  Stormy told us that he’s reading the Chronicles of Narnia.
 
It has been a challenging and hot, summer at Seamark Ranch.  The pace has been exhausting and there have been 
many opportunities for discouragement.  But, it is times like Friday evening that inspire and assure that lives are being 
changed.
											           -  Fred Meiners, Executive Director

UPCOMING EVENTS
THE 12TH ANNUAL JOHN L. COLEMAN CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT
Put together a foursome and join us for the 12th Annual John L. Coleman Charity Golf Tournament benefiting Seamark 
Ranch.  The tournament, hosted by the CSX Retirees, will be held at Jacksonville Golf and Country Club on October 
3, 2016. The day includes a round of Captain’s Choice golf, lunch, awards and prizes and a silent auction to benefit 
Seamark.  Contact (904)288-8885 to register your foursome or for sponsorship opportunities. 
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Honors & Memorials
The following supporters have made contributions to Seamark Ranch in honor or in memory of family, friends and loved ones.  
Gifts were received between October 16, 2015 and June 30, 2016 and include Holiday 2015 Tributes and 2016 Season of Prayer 
Tributes. Names are listed alphabetically by the person being honored or memorialized.  We regret any unintentional omission or 
misspelling of names.  Please call the office with any omissions so that we may include them in our next newsletter.
Tributes may be made by mail or online at www.seamarkranch.com.  Tribute forms may be printed from our website or we will 
gladly take your information over the phone and mail an acknowledgement card to your recipient.  Please call our office at (904) 
288-8885 if we may assist you in this way.
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IN HONOR OF:
Adams and Reese, LLP
     Employees
Christopher Archer
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
Jason and Erika Adkison & Sons
    Lanny and Mary Ann Adkison
Manson and Sherry Alley
    Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence R. Kirkwood
H.C. Belisario
     David Presley
Renee Johnson and Angela Blackledge
     Richard and Virginia Girton
Kirk and Tammy Blomgren
     Jeff and Karol Blomgren
Rick and Gaby Brewer
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
Thomas Brooks
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
Larry and Chris Cole
     Ray and Eglina Schmitt
Bland and Mona Cologne
     Forbes and Anne Grace
Mr. David Coxwell
     Paul M. Jurgensen
Dan and Brenda Davis
     Ben and Diana Davis
     Helen S. Lundquist
     Brandon, Anna, Charlotte &
          Grayson Starks
     James and Diana Treat
     Joe and Lou Walsh
     Ellis and Donna Zahra
     Leonard and Martha Stachitas
Jed and Jill Davis
     Helen S. Lundquist
     Mr. Joe Mobley
Chris and Krista Fanning
     Jeff and Karol Blomgren
Mark and Jasmine Fleming
     Frank and Denise Fleming
Drew Frick
     The Grantham Family

Vicki Gillander
     Victor and Dagmar Halbach
     Rich and Carleen Newell
Richard Glessner
     Keira McCoy
Miller, Hays and Emory Grandy
     Ryan M. Schmitt
Isaac, Opal and Benjamin Hobbs
     Linda Chastain
The Hubbard Family
     Terri Cooper
Cole Michael James
    Mike Price
Tim and Pat Jenkins
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
Drs. Jim and Michelle Jones
    Jim and Margaret Smith
Talula, Zoey & Lincoln Joseph
     Linda Chastain
Glenna Kaye
     Larry Kaye
Jayne Klein
     Louis Field
Mary Knight
     Steven and Julie Richtel
Dr. and Mrs. Kirk Landau
     Terri Cooper
Ed and Judy Little
     Scott and Tracey Kumm
Dale Loosier
     Lourdene Vane
Len Morreale and Elizabeth Coviello
     Kristie Spadaccini
Frank Mosher
     Jeff and Monica Dowd
Revered Don Mossa
    David Archer and Susan Meiners
My Children
     Kathy Weedon
Paul “Poppy” Ostrowsky
     Erin Ostrowsky
Our Children and Grandchildren
     John and Pat Tennant

Our Precious Children
     Stefan and Celeste Brokas
Gary and Hope Pease
     Legacy Trust Company, Inc. 
Deborah Ann Phalen
     Mary Mintz
Kathy Pino
     Karen Armlin
Penney Retirement Quad East Residents
     Shirley Purdy
Ian and Ryan Sagstetter
     Carol Brown
Hailey Kai Sanders
     Mark and Carolyn Nelson
John Sasen
     Cindy Ramsey
Ryan and Jill Schmitt
     Rachel Barreau
     Missy Batten
     Jeff and Karol Blomgren
     Kimberly Bryan
     James Farmer
     Kathleen, Clara & Connor Fitzgerald
     Joe Hoff
     Kathleen Hutton
     Kim Kelly
     Arthur Lancaster
     Erin Largo-Wight
     Jodi Marson
     Linda Miller
     Nancy Mills
    Cynthia Nygaard
     John and Barbara Peterson
     Petticoat-Schmitt Civil 
          Contractors, Inc. Family
     Holly Poland
     Raymond and Eglina Schmitt
     Staci Suppa

Visit www.seamarkranch.com/donate



- PB -

5

All gifts are tax deductible 
and, unless designated, 

are used towards general 
Ranch operations. Thank 
you for your support of 

Seamark Ranch.

Seamark Ranch Board of Directors
     Mr. and Mrs. A.C. Skinner III
Christine Searcy
     Scott and Inge Baker
Grayson Starks
     Dan and Brenda Davis
     Terri Jones and Family
Gary and Glenn Thigpen
     Broadus-Raines Family Funeral Home,
          Inc. Family
     David and Susan Georges
     B. G. Simpson
    Andrew and Joanne Westhoff
Mrs. Ruth Thompson
    Jim and Margaret Smith
Diana Tope and Family
     Nancy Ray
Joe Walsh
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
     Reggie Richardson
Abigail and Benjamin Weiss
     Michael and Susan Hall
Bea Welch
     William Talley
Andy White
     That Moment Productions, LLC
John and Lynn Wood
     Bud and Melody Cox
The Yarborough Family
     Terri Cooper
Allene Zvara
     Jodie and Randle Marchman

HOLIDAY HONORARIUMS:
Mike Adams
Lee Alford
Mike Balanky
Greg Barbour
Joel Brown
Mike Carlo
Alex Coley
Bradley Collier
Mike Daliberti
Jim and Sherry Davidson
Beth Dimeo
Ty Edwards
Ken Fraser
Pat Gilroy
Dave Hahn
Sharon Haluska
Karl Hankin
Curtis Hart
Scott Herring

Wes Hinton
Ron Hoogland
Rick Ingram
Bill Joyce
Scott Keiling
Kevin Leadbetter
Steve Lindorff
Doug Maier
Marty Martirone
Wayne McDowell
Tom McKnight
Nancy McLaren
Cliff Nelson
Greg Nettuno
Roger O’Steen
Jonathon Page
John Pappas
Coen Purvis
Chris Reese
Hank Rowen
Maurice “Mo” Rudolph
Will Schaet
Bob Scott
Jason Sessions
Paul Simunton
Carol Smith
David Smith
Josh Spooner
Press Tompkins
Nick Vojacek
Lori West
Todd White
Charlotte Young
     Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Contractors, Inc.
Judd Bobilin
Tom Braddock
Steve Broome
Sally Anne Brown
Shawn Budd
Charles Chupp
Nate Day
Keith Daw
Wally Devlin
J. Thomas Dodson, Jr.
Aubrey Edge
George Egan
Jake Flournoy
Tom Flournoy
Drew Frick
Lane Gardner
Chad Grimm
David Haas
Kelly Hoover
Mori Hosseini

Billy Howell
Edward S. “Ned” Jones
Art Lancaster
Steve Leggett
Bill McConnell
Nick Mousa
Steve Nelson
Noah M. Silver
The A.C. Skinner Family
Charles W. Skinner
Chip Skinner
David Smith
V. Hawley Smith
Jay Turner
Rick Wood
     T.R. Hainline; Rogers Towers, P.A.
The Rev. & Mrs. Carl N. Edwards
Mr. Michael Edwards, Maddie & Spencer
Mr. and Mrs. Graig Edwards, 
     Annie &  Jesse
Mr. Paul Edwards & Ms. Gabrielle Hecht
T.R. and Melody Hainline, 
     Molly & Brendan
Mr. Russell Hainline & Ms. Emily Jones
Dr. and Mrs. Charles Kirby
Mr. Fred R. Pitman
Mrs. Paul Pitman
Mr. Robert Pitman
Ms. Nancy Ray
Captain and Mrs. Michael Stanton
Ms. Keri Tope
Dr. and Mrs. Whitney Tope, 
     Graydon & Parker
     Diana Ray Tope
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MEMORIALS
J.L. Alvarez
     Elaine Farley
    Carolyn Weeks
Armando and Antonia Astolfi
     Susan Mack
Mr. and Mrs. Archie Atkins
     Billy and Teresa Atkins
Judy Baxley
     Daphne Roberts 
William Jackson Blair
     Ron and Natalie Jackson
Charles Brantner
     Jean Lumsden
Jasper and Elizabeth Cameron
     Deborah E Cameron
Delle Campbell
     Susan Heuler
Steve Cooper
     Friends
     Susan Carol Wilson
Jeanette Cunningham 
     Jean Lumsden
Anthony Davis
     Jim and Margaret Smith
Fred and Eleanor Davis
     Steve and Anne Poole
Nancy DeLong
    Murray and Peggy Kieke
Hugh E. Drew, Sr.
     Lyndal A. Drew
Bobby and Barbara Dugger
     James and Jane Rhonden
Oliver Emerson
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
     Harry and Mary Boudreaux
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
Doris Eschuk
     Cheryl Brewer
     Ernie and Rachel Chapman
     Elaine Farley
     James and Jean Farley
     Steve and Christine Fedyk 
     Kennel and Martha Harris
     Ed and Cathy Knight
     Terri Rose
     Rebecca Smith

     Ronnie Robinson
     Russell Baptist Church - Senior 
            Prayer Warriors SS Class
     Shadowlawn Elementary School
     Lois Sheehan
     Carolyn Weeks
     Villas of Ocean Gate II Condo 
            Association, Inc.
Devin Frick
     Drew and Andrea Frick
Neil Geiger
     Elsbeth Geiger
Estaline Gilson
     Sharon Davis
Duel R. Glaze
     Katina Phillips
Bette Lu Goedtke
     David Archer & Susan Meiners
Ruby Grant
     Jim and Karen Handley
Hugh Griffith
     Charlotte Griffith
Erica Green
     Jim and Jean Farley
Scott Hamner
     Victor A. Groner
Rusty Harkins
     Dan and Linda Althouse
     Doug and Diane Althouse
     Edward and Merrily Bailey
     Taylor Bailey
     Joseph and Nita LaMere
     Ron and Debbie Limuti
Michael Hart
     Alice L. Hart
Leon G. Haselwood
     Jim and Jean Farley
Clyde E. Hayes
     Herschel and Martha Allen
Ronald Helmey
     Randolph and Louisa Padgett
Franklin Don Herbert Sr. 
    Ernie and Rachel Chapman
Marea B. Jones
    Denean Jones
Patrick Kelly
     Mike and Kimberly Abney
     Janice Alig
     Collin Askew
     Danielle Bailey
     Mike Bakkar
     Marlin E. Balsbaugh
     Doug Barrow

     Brent and Vickey Bechard
     Peggy Benefield
      Elizabeth Bigham
      Marc Bobish
      James E. Boyd
      The Boys Home Foundation
      John Brophy
      Thomas and Susan Brueckner
      Ben and Ann Burnette
      Ernestine Burney
      James N. Carr
      Joseph Crisasi
      Thomas A. Crowley
      Frederick E. Dell
      Daniel Denenberg
      Edward Dienes
      Mark Ellis
      Michelle Eckert
      Ronald Evans
      Darrell Fancher
      Linda Filer
      Richard Fisk
      Sharron Ford
      Michael Fox
     Tim and Lesley Gentz
     Nico D. Guzman
     Joshua Horton
     Philip and Christy Jackson
     Chris Kelly
     Craig Kelly
     Kenneth Smith Architects, Inc.
     Sarah Koonce 
     Mike Kreitzinger
     Kirk and Amanda Landau
     Todd Lavelle
     Timothy Lyons
     Lane H. Mason
     Lark McIntosh
     Julie Jones Mckesson
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
     Michael and Kara Meiners
     Seth and Kristen Meiners
     Todd Meneely
     Sarah Monaco
     Dr. and Mrs. Richard Myers
     Tom Nolan
     Nayna Patel
     Dale Pirkle
     Michael Quilty
     Cindy Ramsey
     Regency Church
     Bill Riddell
     Cindie Riedinger and “The Corner”
     P.M. Sams
     John Sasen Jr
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Patrick Kelly (continued)
     Rick and Cynthia Schmelzer
     Jonathan Schwing
     Sempermed USA, Inc. 
     Steven Shulman
     Troy Sloneker
     Tamra Smith
     Rick and Susan Sontag
     Scott Tubandt
     Mel Underwood
      Julie Walther
      Mark West
      Richard and Carol Wilhoite
      Chad Willis
      Kevin Wood
      David Woody
      Jeffrey S. Woodroof

Avis Kidd
     Elliot and Janet Burnside
Tom Kroll
     WJ Kroll
Murray Lancaster
     Jim and Jean Farley
Estelle Lindenschmidt
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
Larry Lindenschmidt
     Fred and Debbie Meiners 
Trevor Lorence
     Dr. Tara VanBennekom
Donna McCullough
      Fred and Debbie Meiners
Sue McManus
     Susan Carson
     Kirk and Amanda Landau
     Robert and Norma Suttle
Mark Miller
     Beverly Edgell
Ronald Moewe
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
     Pamela Korn
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
     Seth and Kristen Meiners
     Mrs. Carol Musco

Lila Odom
     Bruce and Kathy Casto
     Lance and Carleen Haney
     Kirk and Amanda Landau
Mr. and Mrs. Stacy Odom
     Billy and Teresa Atkins
Vonette Owens
      Fred and Mary Lou Collins
      Samuel and Margaret Downey
      Jack and Sally Frost
     Sally Ganster
     Kathy Harris
     William and Connie Hodges
     Daniel and Amy Hooe
     Susan Mack
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
     Richard and Emily Norton
     Robin Norton
     Michele Olney
     E.H. and Rebecca Pleasant
     Red and Janie Pleasant
     Philip and Elizabeth Pounds
     William and Gayle Reid
     St. Paul United Methodist Church/
           Spares & Pairs SS Class
     Linda Steele
David Phillips
     Justin and Kelley Mosley
     Jim and Margaret Smith
     Randolph and Louisa Padgett     
Florence Pruitt
     Kirk and Amanda Landau
Frank and Florence Pruitt
     Manson and Sherry Alley
Billy Carl Pyle
     James Pyle and LandSouth Construction
Ted Reser
     David Archer and Susan Meiners
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
Jason Riley
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
Monti Roberts
     Perrie Anne Boone
Buddy and Valorie Short
     Jim and Jean Farley

Melissa Spencer
     Daphne Roberts
James Spoon, Sr.
     Wally and Jenny Belgard
Carl Sundstrom
     Louis and Nancy  Cobb
Howell C. Utley Jr.
     Laura Cline
     Tom and Lucy Fields
      Linda Friend
     Tony Gonzalez
     Sheryl Hahn
     Cora Johnston and Generation Homes, LLC
     Don and Debbie Lanier
     Michael Lublin
     Jim and Carolyn Miller
     Michael Nielsen and Design Center 
           at the Avenues
     Chris and Nancy Stubbs
     Pat Wright
James Weeks
     Randolph and Louisa Padgett
Jace McCoy Williford
     Klay and Johnna Vause
Jerry Winters
     Marsha Faulkner
Millie Witt
     Lowell and Melody Longstreth

HOLIDAY MEMORIALS
Paul Pitman
     Diana Ray Tope
Cecil Richardson
     R.E. Richardson
Rachel Robertson
     Fred and Debbie Meiners
Douglas D. Roseborough
     Barbara B. Roseborough
Jane Faye Royal
     John, Joanne & Ashlyn Rose
Jerry G. Smith
     Herschel and Martha Allen
Lois Thames
      Lance and Carleen Haney
Gloria Wrenn

COMMUNITY PARTNERS

Thanks to the Melting 
Pot at St. Johns Town 
Center for choosing 

Seamark as their 
spotlight charity 

for April and May.  
Proceeds from special 

menu items and 
drawings were greatly 

appreciated.

Thanks to Hagan Ace 
Hardware in Green 

Cove Springs for 
selecting Seamark as 

their Round-Up Charity 
for July 4th weekend.  
Customers rounded 
up their purchase to 

benefit Seamark Ranch.  

Thanks to the 
Jacksonville Suns 
organization for 

sponsoring Seamark 
Night at the Suns 

baseball game on May 
31st.  A portion of 

ticket sales benefitted 
Seamark Ranch.  

Thanks to Boyd & 
Jenerette P.A. for 

selecting Seamark 
Ranch as one of their 
chosen charities for 
2016.  Thanks to all 

the B&J employees for 
making the Seamark 
Family part of your 

family. 

     Billy and Teresa Atkins
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Back to School is right around the corner!  Seamark School will begin on August 16th with teachers 
returning on August 9th.  As you get your students ready for a new school year please consider 
helping Seamark children prepare for a successful school year.  Any of the following new items would 
be greatly appreciated:

•	 Personal Size Dry Erase Boards (8X10)
•	 Dry Erase Markers
•	 Copy Paper
•	 Loose Leaf Notebook Paper
•	 Pocket Folders
•	 Mechanical Pencils/Ink Pens
•	 Large Erasers
•	 Manila Folders
•	 Post It Notes
•	 Scotch Tape
•	 Adult Scissors

•	 Construction Paper/Art Supplies
•	 Acrylic Paints And Paint Brushes
•	 Boxed Kleenex
•	 Hand Sanitizer
•	 Personal Flash Drives
•	 Label Maker
•	 Gift Cards:  Teacher Supply Depot, Walmart, 

Target, Kohls
•	 Contributions For Seamark School Uniforms
•	 Fire Proof Lateral File Cabinet

Follow Us

Items may be dropped off at the School Office or the Jacksonville Business 
Office between 9am-4pm Monday – Thursday.  For additional information 
please contact our School at (904) 529-1951 
or Dawn@seamarkranch.com.


